

November 30, 2011

Dear Loosely Woven,

Thank you for the evening of wonderful entertainment you gave us last night.

The winter chill and our dwindling numbers had cast a sombre cloud over our small family. Your vibrant performance was just the tonic we needed.

The selection of old time and modern songs had us tapping our feet. We enjoyed the inclusion of an original backing for Henry Lawson's 'On a Nights Train'. We were moved by the 'Bell Ringer of Bethlehem'. We always enjoy hearing the first performance of the Christmas carols particularly 'Silent Night'.

The audience was thrilled by the production of Dulcie's play – 'Where There's a Will'.

Thank you for ending November on a happy note and wishing you all our best wishes for Christmas and a wonderful New Year.

From all your Seaside friends